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Little Flower Degree and PG College, Uppal Hyderabad, participated in “Edutainment 2023” -

an interstate South Indian Immersion Programme for undergraduate students that was 

organised by Thiagarajar School of Management, Madurai, Tamil Nadu, from 6 to 8 October, 

2023. A total of 16 students from different streams (BBA, B.Com. and BSc.) along with Ms. 

Sandhya, Assistant professor from Department of Management visited Madurai for the 

programme. The objective of the programme was to raise awareness about higher education 

and various courses offered by the institute. It also covered information related to national-

level entrance tests like CAT, MAT, and XAT, the business school admission process, fee 

structure, and placements. During the session, students learned about AI, business analytics, 

operations and supply chain management, and other elective subjects, and they also 

learned how to succeed in the entrance exams. Students also visited Kodaikanal and 

Meenakshi Temple. 

 

 

The Director and Principal of Thiagarajar School of Management  

 

 

 



 

 

 

The Principal addressing the audience 

 

Director of Thiagarajar School of Management addressing the audience 



 

Students of LFDC attending the session 

 

Students along with the faculty who participated in the programme 


